
 

 
 
 
WOODLEA CAMPUS  

 
 
18 July 2021 at 1.45pm 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

I hope you and your families are well. 
 
I am aware of concerns in relation to whether Woodlea parents and household members 
need to isolate at this stage and for how long.  I am also aware that this concern has been 
heightened because of a contradiction between our email and the associated letter from 
DHHS.  We have again sort urgent clarification and will get back to you as soon as we receive 
it.  I would ask for your understanding in this regard, DHHS is dealing with an enormous load 
at present they will get to us but it may take some time. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


